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Because the development reserve fund transfers cannot be made directly to the
“development fund” appropriation, this amendment creates a new appropriation in
commerce that has the same purposes as the “development fund” appropriation.
Because we do not know the timing or the amounts of the transfers from WHEDA's
development reserve fund, this appropriation is a sum sufficient general fund
appropriation equal to the amount transferred to the general fund that relate to the
new airline loan guarantee program.
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